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We are excited to be back together in person and look forward to seeing all of you in Philadelphia. Thank you 
for fully reviewing these guidelines and for doing your part to promote the health and safety of all.  
 
CAC2 continues to follow the latest COVID-19 developments and will update our health and safety procedures 
as required by Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia (CHOP) and the city of Philadelphia. We are in regular 
communication with representatives of CHOP to stay up-to-date on the health and safety procedures for the 
Roberts Center for Pediatric Research, a non-patient building on the CHOP campus where the CAC2 Annual 
Summit will take place.  
   
Vaccination Status:  
Vaccination for COVID-19 is highly encouraged. Those who are unvaccinated may attend the CAC2 Annual 
Summit but will be required to wear a mask inside all CHOP facilities.  
 
Masking:  

• It is recommended that all attendees mask.  
• Non-vaccinated attendees are required to mask at all times. 

 
Daily Screening: 
All attendees, regardless of vaccination status, will be required to complete a daily screening. The following 
questions will be asked:  

• Have you had any exposure to COVID-19 in the preceding 14 days? 
• Have you had a recent diagnosis of COVID-19 or symptoms consistent with COVID-19 in the preceding 

14 days? 
• Do you currently have any symptoms of respiratory, with or without fever, or gastrointestinal (GI) illness? 

 
Social Distancing: 
When eating or drinking, social distancing is recommended for all non-vaccinated attendees.  
 
Individual Accountability: 
CAC2 will enforce Individual Accountability, which is a condition of attendance. This includes the stipulation that 
if you feel sick or are experiencing COVID-like symptoms prior to traveling or while on-site, you will no longer 
participate in the event.  
  
We appreciate your cooperation as we strive to meet the guidelines established by CHOP and the city of 
Philadelphia and make the meeting a safe and comfortable experience for all. Although the preventative 
measures set forth are intended to help reduce the spread of COVID-19, we cannot guarantee you will not be 
exposed while in Philadelphia for the Summit. You should evaluate your own risk in determining whether to 
attend any public events, including the CAC Annual Summit. 
 
For more information about the Center for Disease Control guidance, visit here.  
For more information about Philadelphia Public Health guidance, visit here.  
 
If you have questions, we encourage you to reach out to us at meetings@cac2.org. 


